

CEREBRAL PALSY UNITED FOOTBALL CLUB

NEWSLETTER

"Be the Best you can Be"

Issue 14- May 2016

FOUNDATION

Thanks to Stafford Town FC who joined us at St Georges Park on Saturday 7th May to play alongside our U'8's and U'12's groups. Fantastic day had by all.



ADULTS

Congratulations to our adult's squad who won the FA Disability Cup at St Georges Park on Sat 7th May beating Chelsea 10-0.

The official photos and footage are available on the FA website in the next few days: TheFA.com



So many parents have been in touch to echo our sentiments about taking the little ones up to collect the trophy. "A truly great gesture showing the spirit of the club.. Thanks again lads class on and off the pitch!

The adults will be competing in the National Cup on 22nd May at Riverside College, Nottingham (Travel details TBC)— Good Luck lads.

CENTRE OF EXCELLENCE



Massive well done to our U17 squad winning the CP National Cup at St George's Park. They definitely did it the hard way but showed character and grit and got the job done in the end. Lots of learning and development too

for all involved which is the real success of the day. The outcome is very much deserved for everyone's efforts and commitment over the season.

A huge well done also to our U14 squad who despite competing all day with only 5 players were excellent!!!! Their work ethic, determination,

positivity, quality of play and attitude was unbelievable to see from lads so young. They are

a credit to their parents and the club and we are all so proud of what they achieved.

There will be a Futsal session 22nd May (for ages 11 -



17) in partnership with UK Futsal Academy: Edge Hill Uni St Helens Rd, Ormskirk L39 4QP. We would like to encourage CoE players to attend this session — great

Sponsored by:







www.cpunited.co.uk info@cpunited.co.uk Cerebral Palsy United FC @CP_United_FC



CEREBRAL PALSY UNITED FOOTBALL CLUB - NEWSLETTER

opportunity for you all. (Please let us know if you are attending asap)

LIVERPOOL - SESSIONS

These groups are growing week by week, which is great to see. Sessions are held at Liverpool Soccer Centre, Walton Hall Park, Liverpool L4 9XP, home of LCFA on Monday nights 6-7pm. All age groups welcome.

PLEASE NOTE – Monday 9th May will be our last session at Walton dates for the summer are:

20th June

3rd July –Tournament in Keel (see details below)

18th July

1st August

15th August

SUMMER TOURNAMENTS & DATES PLEASE NOTE:

Partington times will be as usual:

Adults: 9-11 am

CoE - 10 - 1 pm

Foundation & Tots - 1-2pm

18th June - Training or friendly games

3rd July Tournament at Keele(See below)

16th July - Training or friendly games

30th July - Training or friendly games

13th August - Training or friendly games

27th August - Training or friendly games

SUNDAY 3rd JULY STAFFORD TOWN CP & CHADDERTON PARK FC - TOURNAMENT

The event is being held at Keele University for the junior groups: U8, U12, U14.

We would love to take some teams along to this event, but we will need to know numbers asap.

We are also thinking of hosting one ourselves maybe in Sept 2016 to kick off the new season. (Information to follow after some more consultation).

FUTURES PROGRAMME

During the summer we will be running another FA Junior Football Leaders course. It is a one day course. It will be held at Partington and delivered by Michelle. It is open to anyone aged 12 and over. The course looks at coaching sessions, different football events, officiating and working with a team. If you are interested in attending please let Ruth or Michelle know.

CHARITY STATUS - UPDATE

This is going to be looked at again over the summer.

FUNDRAISING

On 25th June a very nice man called Phil Moat and 18 off his lovely colleagues from AMEY are planning to ride 80 miles visiting 10 NW football clubs along the way. All monies raised will be split between two grassroots football clubs, ourselves and BAC Preston JFC.

Anyone who would like to sponsor Phil and his colleagues or make a donation towards this amazing gesture, please follow the link below.

https://crowdfunding.justgiving.com/Bike-Ride-2016-PMoat

If anyone can head to Bamber Bridge FC that afternoon to cheer them in as they finish that would be brilliant. Not sure of time yet but we will get a 2 hour heads up to let us know where they are up to and what time they are expected to arrive at the finish.

SPONSORSHIP & DONATIONS

If anyone knows of any willing companies/kind people who want to help us with payment of facilities or kit please get in touch.

DONATIONS & REGISTRATION

ALL YOUR DONATIONS ARE GRATEFULLY APPRECIATED
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A KIT DONATION
DIRECTLY INTO THIS ACCOUNT OR FOR ANY MONTHLY
DONATIONS PLEASE SET UP STANDING ORDER TO:

SORT CODE: 30-84-63 ACCOUNT NO: 57958560

ACCOUNT NAME: CP UNITED FOOTBALL CLUB



Thank you to everyone for your support and time given this season to create a positive learning environment for the players.

WE WISH YOU A NICE BREAK – PLAYERS DON'T FORGET YOUR EXTRAS!!! AND WE WILL SEE YOU ALL IN JUNE.... J

Sponsored by:





